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Peter L. Gustafson, Esquire
Warner, Norcross & Judd
900 Old Kent Building
One Vandenberg Center IN RESPONSE REFER
Grand Rapids, MI 49503 TO F0IA-80-79

Dear Mr. Gustafson:
S

This is in response to your letter dated February 7,1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Inf,ormation Act, six categories of
information regarding inspections at Velsicol Chemical Corporation in
St. Louis, MI and Velsicol Chemical Rare Earth Burial Site in Gratiot
County, MI.

A copy of the report you desired is enclosed.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Sin r y,

&
J. . Fe' ton, Director .

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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